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I am opposed to the proposed changes. Although some changes might be needed, the
way this would be set up would give ODC far too much power. This yet another example
of WSBA representing the interests of the big firms at the expense of small firms and solos
- the people most likely to make an unintended, easily corrected error. It would be one
more way for the bar to ensure that only those with significant resources get a fair shake.
WSBA no longer represents our interests in the least.

James Laukkonen

Laukkonen Law, PLLC

1800 Cooper Point Rd SW #712
Olympia, WA 98502
360-999-8359
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